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Remember a Loved One 
 
 

We still have weekday Masses 
available in our 2019 Mass Book.  
We also have the 2020 open for 
your requests.  
 

Mass intentions are only $10.00. 
Please come to the Rectory to     
request your Masses.  Remember 
your loved ones or any other  
special occasion. 

1st & 2nd Readings for the Upcoming  Sunday are 
offered. Their sole purpose is to help us all of us 
“receive” and “hear” the word of God. 
 
 

AUGUST 18, 2019 -     20TH   
SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading:   Jeremiah 38:4-6, 
    8-10  
In 597 B.C., Babylon (located in 
modern-day Iraq) defeated Jerusalem, 
and thousand of Jewish leaders and 
citizens were taken into exile.  The 
prophet Jeremiah was among those 
left behind.  When he preached trust 
in God rather than armed revolution, 
the people considered him a traitor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Second Reading:   Hebrews 12:1-4  
 

Commonly referred to as a letter,  
Hebrews is really a lengthy sermon 
that encourages people to remain 
faithful in difficult times.  In the pre-
vious section of this book, the author 
cited Old Testament witnesses who 
had done just that.  Now, the author 
points out the greatest example of 
fidelity. 

Update Personal Info 
 

Please DO NOT FORGET to update 
us with your new cell phone number,        
e-mail address, or any other change 
of status.   Please contact Amanda at 
708-386-8077 or via e-mail at:  
apomaredascsloffice@comcast.net 
 

Thank you! 

Communion & 
Anointing of the Sick 
 

Please call the Rectory at 708-386-
8077 to let us know if you or a    
member of your family is in need of 
the sacrament of anointing of the sick 
or would like to have Holy Commun-
ion brought to your house or nursing 
home or both.  

Bible Study -  
Mondays 9:30 AM 
 

Our Bible Study group 
meets on Mondays ~  9:30—11:00 
AM in the Rectory.   
 

We use the New Collegeville Bible 
Commentary from Collegeville,   
Minnesota.  We read the scriptures, 
weekly psalms, and the commentary. 
Then we discuss it.  It is an enlight-
ening experience and is totally free. 

27 W. Washington Blvd.  
Oak Park, IL  60302 
 

708-386-5286 
 

 

School Scoop 
 

August 20 First day of school 
for  
                       grades 1-8 and Par-
ent  Coffee in the morn-
ing. 
August 21  First day of school 
for    
                   ECC & K and Parent   
                      Coffee in the morn-
ing. 
August 29  Curriculum Night           
                      from 4-6:30pm. 
September 2  NO SCHOOL for 

 Praying for the  

Sick In Our Parish 
 

Coletta Ali, Mary G. Ballew, Jeanette 
Cannon,  Lillian Czaplicki, Normatha  & 
Larry Evans, Dave Grayson, Anna    
Fabach, Phillip Jones, Donna Kanapes, 
Paul Koko, Kathleen Kroker, Georgine  
Mullen, Harvey Page, Albert Parker, Jr., 
Scarlett Evans-Perez, Raul Perez,   
Edith Ruiz, Jennifer Saldukas, Nancy 
Staunton, and Sharon Tsang. 
 
 

The name of your close relative will      
remain on this list for four weeks.  After 
that, you will have to call us again to   
reinstate it into the list.  If you wish to   
include a name of a sick member of your 
family here, please call Amanda at the 
rectory during office hours.  Thank you. 

 

 
 

 

Give Central allows our parish to   
provide its parishioners a safe and 
convenient way to make regular, au-
tomatic electronic contributions and 
can also be used be used for  special 
events and other collections. 
 

We understand that most transactions 
today are done electronically. We 
want to provide you with that same 
convenient option at church.   
 

You can go directly to our website: 
www.stcatherinestlucy.org to be able 
to find the link to GiveCentral 

Attention Young Readers! 
 

We have a new resource for the 
younger members of our community 
in the book cart. There are a variety 
of books at various reading levels but 
all appropriate for church. Please feel 
free to take a book during mass and, 
as always, return it to the cart at the 
end of mass. 

Bequests 
 

PLEASE consider remembering our 
parish in your will or trust. We have 
been blessed in the past by the gen-
erosity of so many parishioners and 
I am hopeful this will continue into 
the future.     —Father George 
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Summer Stewardship 
 
 

A gentle reminder that our steward-
ship of our parish does not go on   
vacation!  If you go o vacation or  
your plans keep you from being    
present here on the weekends, please 
try to “make up” your regular offer-
ing another weekend.  

The Comboni Fathers Invite You to Join 
Them at Their Annual 

Comboni Fest 
Saturday, August 17th—   3PM 
Outdoor Mass, with Festival to   
Follow at the Comboni Mission Ctr. 
1615 E 31st Street, La Grange Park 
 

Free Admission, Bounce House,     
Entertainment by Ballet Folklorico 
Sones Mexicanos & Nino Folino 
Volunteers Needed – Please contact 
us if you can help at 708.354.1999! 

                                                

 
 

Health Fair 
 

Saturday August 17, 2019 
  
St. Frances of Rome School 

1401 S. Austin Ave. 
Cicero, IL 60804 

 

Registration  
8am to 10:30am 
Health Fair  
9am to 12pm 

 

For more information  
call Esmeralda at  

708-222-1491 
 

No ID Requirements 
 

FREE:  Medical Exams 
and Screenings 

 

�� Physical Exams for Children 
�� Children’s Immunizations 
�� Dental Screenings 
�� Lead Screenings 
�� Glaucoma Screenings 
�� Vision Screenings 
�� Hearing Screenings 
�� Pregnancy Test 
�� Adults: Blood Pressure &      

Glucose Screenings 
�� Memory Screenings 
�� Depression Screenings 
�� Confidential HIV Rapid Testing 
�� Hepatitis C Screenings 
�� Referral to Free and Reduced 

Fee Medical & Social Service 
Providers 

 

Information also available on 
the Following Topics: 
 

�� Benefit Screening for public 
eligibility (Food Stamps, Tanf) 

�� Substance Abuse 
�� Domestic  Violence 
�� Legal Services 
�� Immigration/Family Reunification 
�� Maternity & Adoption Services 

Backpack Drive 
 

Help Catholic Charities get    
backpacks on the backs of needy 
children in your community! 
 
Backpacks will go directly to the     
children that attend our annual free 
community Health Fair at St. Frances 
of Rome on August 17. 
 
Drop-off donations between Now and 
August 12 at Catholic Charities, 1400 
S. Austin Blvd.,  Cicero, IL 60804 
 
Suggested Donations: 
 

��New backpacks 
��Pens and pencils 
��Notebooks 
��Glue, scissors, and erasers 
��College-and-wide ruled paper 
��Rulers 
��Folders 
��Crayons and marks 

 
For more information contact: 
Esmeralda Zepeda at 708-329-4022/ 
ezepeda@catholiccharities.net 
 
Thank you for supporting our children 
and community. 

English Literacy  
Volunteers Needed  
 

Help adult immigrants learn English at 
Aquinas Literacy Center!  
 
 

Volunteer as a one-on-one tutor for 
just 90 minutes per week at 1751 W. 
35th Street in Chicago.  You do not 
have to speak another language; all 
tutoring is in English. 
 

Join us for our upcoming next tutor 
training 2-day workshop: 
 

Friday, September 6th (6‐9pm) and 
Saturday, September 7th (9am‐4pm) 
 

Register in advance and come both 
days to begin tutoring.   For more 
information, please contact the     
Volunteer Coordinator at: 
sabrina@aquinasliteracycenter.org 
or 773- 927-0512. Aquinas Literacy 
Center is sponsored by the Adrian 
Dominican Sisters. 

Old Grocery Carts,  
Wagons, Luggage with 
wheels  
 

At this time the Catholic Charities in 
Cicero is requesting parishioners and 
the community in general to dig in 
your home storage places and look to 
donate your unused grocery carts,  
wagons, or luggage with wheels.  
This is because many clients come to 
the Food Pantry either on foot or by 
bus. On a good day they leave with 
several bags of heavy groceries 
(canned goods, frozen meats, pro-
duce, dairy, cereal, etc). When clients 
have carts or any wheeling bag they 
can carry  all their groceries. Without 
carts some leave food behind because 
they cannot carry everything.  
 

If you have any of these items, please 
contact Andrea Legatzke at 708-524-
8269.  Thank you! 
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        St. Catherine/St. Lucy  

 Night at the Races   
 

 Friday, August 30, 2019 
 

$35.00 per person 
Buffet Served from 6:00 –11:00 PM 

 

                                    Your Special Ticket will include: 
 

     *  Complimentary Clubhouse Admission 
 *  2 hour Buffet, including: Baked Chicken, Roast Beef with Gravy, Mashed  
    Potatoes, Tossed Green Salad, Rolls and Coffee. 
 *  Race Dedication 
 *  Live Racing Program Book 
 *  Winner’s Circle Photo 
 *  Post Time: 7:10 pm 
     *  Free Parking 

 

For Information and Tickets Please Contact:  
 

Mary Rose Nauss: 708.602.6421 or  

Scarlett Evans-Perez : 773- 790-6309 

Tickets sale start this weekend in the back of the church and over the weekends of Aug. 10-11, 17-18, &24-25  

Food for Thought… 

 "G o d   o f    O u r   F a I t h"  
 

Our faith is the shining star  
of our Christianity,  

The very substance of our hope,   
evidence of things not seen.  

It tells us how God by His word,  
fashioned for humanity,  

The world with all its lands and seas,  
visible in glowing sheen.  

 

By faith did Abraham go out,  
to a place that was unknown;  

He had descendants in that land,  
numbered as the stars that shown.  

So Abraham, though passed his prime,  
Sarah with sterility,  

Saw God reward their faith in Him:  

Jesus spoke to His disciples,  
calling them His "little flock;"  

Father gives to you the kingdom,  
showing faith, they heard the knock.  

Promises have caveats,  
as in St. James' letter read:  

It's the works that make faith perfect,  
thus without works, faith is dead.  

 
Jesus told His microcosm,  

trust in God--turn worries loose;  
He'll provide you food and clothing,  

put your talents to good use.  
"Your kindness be upon us, Lord,  

As we place our trust in you."  
 

—TGL  8/11/19 


